
 

 

You may have been referred to the Dietetic Department for dietary advice related to low 

iron levels or iron deficiency anemia. As you are aware the NHS is currently under immense 

pressure due to the current COVID 19 pandemic.  During this period we are not able to 

provide our usual service as we need to prioritise to reduce the risk to our patients. In view 

of this, we unfortunately are unable to offer you an appointment in our Dietetic clinic.  

Should the national position change we will be able to resume our service as normal and 

you can self-refer back into our service. In the meantime we have posted resources to help 

you self-manage your condition please follow the links below: 

https://www.bda.uk.com/resource/iron-rich-foods-iron-deficiency.html 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/iron-deficiency-anaemia/ 

 

https://patient.info/allergies-blood-immune/anaemia-leaflet 
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